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July 1, 2020

Dear8th-grade families:

I hope this letter finds you well and in good health and good spirits. We will hold the graduation
on July 8, 2020, at 6:00 pm on the backfield at Margaret Mace School.As I have said before, this
graduation will be very different than we have done in the past due to current guidelines and
restrictions. I do not foresee these guidelines changing before our event on July 8. I have
included some updated information for families that we will be following during our
graduation.

All families are askedto enter on 13Ave. side of the field

Students will line up on the walking track and will walk in as part of the
start of the ceremony

Graduateswill sit with their families and not on stage.

Eachgraduate will be limited to four guests.

Restroomswill not be available for public use.

All attendees at the gathering are required to remain six feet apart from
other attendees at all times, excluding immediate family members and
household members.

There will be a contactless pickup of awards and diplomas.There will be
no shakingof handsor other contact between school officials and
graduates.

Speakerswill be limited basedon the availability of microphones. There
will be no sharing of microphones.

Wearing of facemasksare encouraged.



Sincerely,

C~~3
Christopher Armstrong
Superintendent
North Wildwood School District

Individuals who are not feeling well at the time of graduation are askedto
stay at home.

There will be no group photos.

When the event hasended, all families are required to maintain social
distancing and leave the facilities shortly after the event.

I look forward to seeingour 8th-grade classand family members on July 8. Until then, stay well.


